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Dear Members of the Joint Committee on Transportation, 

 

I am writing to express my support for SB422, which would legalize a limited form of 

motorcycle lane sharing in Oregon. As a motorcyclist, I know firsthand how 

dangerous it can be to ride between lanes of traffic, and how much safer it can be 

when done correctly. 

 

Legalizing motorcycle lane sharing in a limited capacity would not only make our 

roads safer for motorcyclists, but it would also help to reduce traffic congestion and 

promote sustainable transportation options. 

 

I urge you to support SB422 and help make our roads safer and more efficient for 

everyone 


